
 

Date: 6/6/2022 

Dear Customer,   

Saia Communications, Inc. is the only local Motorola Authorized Elite Specialist Dealer located in Buffalo.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to me directly.   

Thank you,  

Meredith Zoltan 



Channel Sales Executive-Motorola Solutions 

(M):917-750-7123 

(E): meredith.zoltan@motorolasolutions.com 


